
 
Donation Form  

Thank you for your gift to the Olin Library. Your generosity benefits our library by broadening and deepening our existing 
collections. 

Please be aware of our guidelines for donations (available in full at http:// www.rollins.edu/library/about/give.html): 

• Gifts meeting our collection development guidelines will be added to our holdings. Donated items that are not 
added to our holdings will be offered to Better World Libraries to be digitized for open access. Titles not 
accepted by this organization may be sold, or, if necessary, discarded. 

• Appraisals of donated items are the responsibility of the donor. Under current tax laws, the Library cannot 
provide an appraisal. 

• We will acknowledge your gift in writing; however, the Library cannot provide an inventory or count of the items 
donated. 

• 


